
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular 54-17         28th November 2017 
 

 
High Tech Hub Ordering and Management System 

 
Dear Pharmacist, 
 
Further to circular 041-17, the High Tech Ordering and Management System (High Tech Hub) remains 
on track for go live on a phased basis, beginning on 4th December. The focus of the initial introductory 
phase remains the IVF therapeutic area. 
 
There will be 160 pharmacies involved in this initial phase of the roll-out. These pharmacies will be 
contacted directly and provided with system access.  
 
It is expected that access to the High Tech Hub will be rolled out to all remaining pharmacies in January 
2018. You should continue to order all your High Tech Medications in the same manner as that used 
currently until you receive access to the High Tech Hub and instructions regarding its use. 
 
The format of the High Tech Prescription is changing. I have attached a copy of the new prescription 
form for your information.  
 
The support team in the High Tech Co-Ordination Unit can be contacted by email, pcrs.hitech@hse.ie 
or by phone 01 864 7135. If you need to fax the unit you can do so on 01 8914899.  
 
Your continued cooperation regarding the High Tech Hub is greatly appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Anne Marie Hoey 
Assistant National Director 
Primary Care Reimbursement & Eligibility 
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